
david smith 
 

This is an additional comment. I support the 36 hour extension of public comments after a public
meeting. Due to the nature of possible crowd intimidation or subject matter possibly raised by
officials during the meeting, comments should be available afterwards. On the matter of public
participation, with the TCEQ requirement for cities to have direct links for reports on their
homepage, the same should hold true for TCEQ. The general public is not experienced in your site
and navigating 5 pages to find the comment page is not feasible. There should be a direct link from
the home page to the comments with a list of active applications for the county. 

Thank you for your consideration.


